
 

DECLARATION OF  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

THIS NOTICE IS NOT TO BE REMOVED, MUTILATED, OR CONCEALED BY ANY UNAUTHORIZED PERSON 

City of Lynnwood 2024 Amendments 

to the Comprehensive Plan 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date of this Notice: February 1, 2024 

 

Notice:  

Notice is hereby given that the City of Lynnwood is now accepting requests to consider 

amendments to the City of Lynnwood Comprehensive Plan (CPL). This opportunity will occur 

concurrently with the required periodic update. By state law, amendments to the 

Comprehensive Plan may generally be considered only once per year. Lynnwood’s 

Comprehensive Plan is the official public policy document to guide the City’s growth and 

development over the coming years.  

 

Lynnwood’s Comprehensive Plan is adopted by the City Council, and contains text, statistics, 

and maps that are available for use by both the public and private sectors within the City. The 

full Comprehensive Plan document may be viewed on the City’s website at: 

www.lynnwoodwa.gov by searching “Comprehensive Plan”. The deadline for filing for the 2024 

CPL Amendment cycle is April 1, 2024. 

 

Contact:  

For more information about the Comprehensive Plan, the annual amendment process, or to file 

a suggested amendment or an amendment application, contact Catherine Kato, Senior Planner; 

425-670-5045, ckato@lynnwoodwa.gov. Please reference the “2024 Comprehensive Plan 

Amendment” process when making contact. 

 

For general planning questions or to view specific Comprehensive Plan Amendment files, please 

contact the Development & Business Services, Community Planning office at: 20816 44th Ave W, 

Suite 230, Lynnwood, WA, 98036; 425-670-5410, planning@lynnwoodwa.gov. 
 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2024 Comprehensive Plan Amendment Filing Deadline: 
 
 

 

April 1, 2024 
 

 


